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Asthma Care Plans 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are updating our care plans for children who are diagnosed as Asthmatic. Therefore 

we will be sending out care plans for each child on our Asthma register, for parents to 

complete with the details regarding medication. We would appreciate it if you could 

send the care plans back into school, when completed and signed. It is imperative that 

you return this information to us, so that we can follow medical advice on how best to 

care for your child’s condition.  

 

If you do not receive a care Plan and your child is Asthmatic, please inform us 

immediately. 

 

Children who are Asthmatic must make sure that they have their inhaler in school at all 

times. All children must give their inhaler to their class teacher, so that it can be stored 

appropriately. Please note KS1 children are required to bring in a spacer for their inhaler. 

 

We would ask parents of any children in school to make sure that we are up to date with 

any of their medical conditions and if your child has recently been diagnosed with 

Asthma, please notify us so that they can be recorded on our Asthma register. In addition 

if your child no longer suffers from Asthma, please inform the school so our records can be 

updated. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs S Oppé  

Headteacher 
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Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 
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